
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/26/2020 05:13:50 PM

To:  Flora Melendez <flora.melendez@lacity.org>

Cc:  Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>; Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>; Lisa Webber <lisa.webber@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Vince your handling of Hollywood Center is not transparent, not increasing openess
 

Thank you, Angie.

The email has been received and I've responded to the sender.

Best,

On Tue, May 26, 2020 at 11:46 AM Flora Melendez <flora.melendez@lacity.org> wrote:
Hello.

I'm forwarding an email received by Vince.

Thank you.

~ Angie

Flora (Angie) Melendez
Executive Administrative Assistant
Los Angeles City Planning

200 N. Spring St., Suite 525C
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 978-1271 | F: (213) 978-1275
E:  flora.melendez@lacity.org

               

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>
Date: Tue, May 26, 2020 at 11:17 AM
Subject: Fwd: Vince your handling of Hollywood Center is not transparent, not increasing openess
To: Flora Melendez <flora.melendez@lacity.org>

Vincent P. Bertoni, AICP
Director of Planning
Los Angeles City Planning

200 N. Spring St., Suite 525C
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 978-1271 | F: (213) 978-1275
E:  vince.bertoni@lacity.org
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---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Jill Stewart <jilltepleystewart@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, May 26, 2020 at 11:16 AM
Subject: Vince your handling of Hollywood Center is not transparent, not increasing openess
To: VINCE BERTONI <VINCE.BERTONI@lacity.org>

Hello Vince,

I hope all is well with you. Your transparency newsletter today was nicely written but very disappointing given its lack of
transparency about how things are unfolding on the most controversial project on your desk, Hollywood Center, as well as a few
other projects I now hear are moving too fast for the public to catch up. 

I completely agree with Sean Hecht, at Frank G. Wells Environmental Clinic, who urged you to not follow the path of fast-
tracking environmental review times on important projects -- because the public is highly constrained, and there is no getting
around that fact. Hecht should know, as he is in the thick of these issues.

I keep getting emails from various Neighborhood Council leaders about how they have urged you to give them more time. How
can these highly aware people deal with complex environmental document in any cogent manner when you go for fast-tracking?

It's a bad precedent and I hope you rethink this approach.  

Be well,

Jill Stewart

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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